
 

Meeting: Overview, Scrutiny and Policy Development 
Committee 

 

Date:    4 July 2016  
 
Title:  Report of the Parking Permit Sub-group 
 
 
Author: 

 
Joanne Holmes 

 
Tel: 0191 643 5315 

 
Service: 
 
Directorate: 
 

 
Democratic Services 
 
Law and Governance 
 

 
 

Wards affected: 
 

All  

 
 
1. Purpose of Report 
 

To consider a report produced by the Parking Permit Sub-group.   
 

2. Recommendations 
 

1) The Committee are recommended to agree the report and refer it to Cabinet for 
consideration at its meeting on the 11 July 2016. 

 
3. Details 
 
3.1  The Parking Permit Sub Group was established in November 2015 by the Overview, 

Scrutiny and Policy Development Committee, on the request of the Cabinet Member for 
Housing and Transport.   

3.2 The Sub-group was asked to review the current permit system and identify ways to 
improve and simplify the permit system across the borough.  In order to structure the 
review the Sub-group divided the permit parking issues into the following three sections; 
resident permits; business permits and other /miscellaneous permits. 

3.3 As part of the review the Sub-group held discussions with officers, residents and 
business representatives to garner views on the current system and how it could be 
improved.  The Sub-group has developed proposals aimed at implementing a simplified, 
more consistent and more effective permit system.   

 
3.4 In total the Sub-group made 18 recommendations which would revise the three elements 

of the permit system: resident permits; business permits and other/miscellaneous 
permits.  The findings and recommendations can be found in the Permit Parking in North 
Tyneside Report attached at Appendix 1. 

 
4. Appendices (if any) 
 

Appendix 1 – Permit Parking in North Tyneside (Overview and Scrutiny Report)  


